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VIA E-MAIL 
 
       December 1, 2008 
 
Ms. Kimberly Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
RE:   Errata Filing to November 20, 2008 Motion for Leave to Answer and Answer of the 
 North American Electric Reliability Corporation, Docket No. RC08-5-001 
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
On November 20, 2008, the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) 

submitted for filing an Answer in Docket No. RC08-5-001.  It has come to NERC’s attention that 

there was an inadvertent inclusion of the word “untimely” in reference to a set of intervention 

and comments submitted by the U.S. Department of Energy/Paducah Project Office in the 

referenced docket.  By this errata filing, NERC submits a correction to the last sentence of the 

fourth paragraph in the filing to read as follows:  “By this filing NERC requests leave to file this 

Answer to limited issues raise in DOE/PPPO’s intervention and comments.”  No other changes 

to NERC’s Answer are being made. 

       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ Rebecca J. Michael 
 
       Rebecca J. Michael 
       Assistant General Counsel 
 
cc: Official Service List in Docket No. RC08-5-001 


